Wilde Bunch Boarding Meeting Minutes
February 2, 2008

Meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m.

Attendees: Kent de Jong, Alan Kroll, Scott Cline, Carlos Lujan, Scott Amspoker, 
                  Georgian Spata, Jack Denvir

Georgian Spata motioned to accept the minutes from the January Board meeting, Scott Cline seconded the motion. 

Basic Class: For 2008 there will be two classes to coincide with the convention in Cleveland and Albuquerque pride. It was decided that each basic class would be fourteen weeks in length.

The first class would run from January 7th with crossover on May 5th. The second class will run from the June 16th with crossover on the October 6th.

Basic class schedule for 2009 to be determined after Kent de Jong meets with the caller’s.

Full advanced dancing: It was suggested that the advance class start one half hour early to allow angels more dance time and 2-3 tips.

Jack Denvir, to take a poll amongst advance dancer’s to determine if the extra half hour would be beneficial.
Wilde Bunch Leadership:  Kent to discuss further at next months meeting about grooming future Board of directors. 

Financial Audit: The Financial audit report was discussed and accepted. It was suggested that the Treasurer’s job description be updated in the bylaws. IE: The old and new treasurers meet at the audit for training purposes.

Member Retention: Jack, to ask members to help with retention and recruitment, also identify members that could be groomed into the class director position.

A suggestion was made by Scott Cline to send out postcards too missing members.

Treasurer’s report: The treasurer’s report was accepted unanimously. 
To allow for an orderly process, the idea of having members pay there dues before or after class was discussed.
A motion was made and accepted to pay Richard $25.00/hr (two hours) for calling at the last fun dance.

Also, it was suggested that Scott Cline be reimbursed for his personal expenses towards the fun dance. 
Other items of interest: Scott Amspoker found out that the bank does not require two signatures. Also, ASDC owes the WB one free night to be used for a fun dance.  The Peterson fund has $1110.00 to be used by the WB club before July 2008. It was suggested by Georgian, that that money be used to buy supplies for the state fair exhibition.  
Anniversary party 2008: A motion was made and accepted regarding the admission price for the anniversary party.  New members to pay $25.00, exciting members to pay $35.00
Ellen donated her admission to the WB and it was suggested that it be raffled off. 

CTC 2008: All is going as planned. Georgian, too talk with Kris and Bill regarding the caller’s schedule.

Alan Kroll, inquired weather the WB should pay for the printing of the flyers or if the club should purchase there own printer. It was decided to purchase ink cartridges for Scott Amspoker as experiment and have him print the flyers and if successful perhaps keep this process for future use.

Miscellaneous: Scott Cline to make copies of the keys to the ASDC facilities and the post office in case of the absence of the facilitator.

A motion was made to adjourn meeting.

1st Kent

2nd Carlos 

Meeting adjourned at approximately 12:30 PM.

